
1

Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Lower Abbott House, Abbot Brow, Mellor

 
 

From: Archaeology <Archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 26 July 2022 11:22 
To: Adrian Dowd <  
Cc: Nicola Hopkins <  
Subject: Lower Abbott House, Abbot Brow, Mellor 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Adrian and Nicola, 
 
Apologies for the delayed response, I remember seeing the original mail with the photos as the building stands at 
present but I obviously didn't reply to it. 
 
Looking at the photos I don't think we would achieve a great deal by any detailed recording as the interior of the 
building is completely gone. A photographic record of what remains to record the fireplaces etc that are still hanging 
on the end wall would be useful but anything more than a rapid photographic record would seem to be overkill at 
this stage. 
 
Regards 
 
Peter McCrone 
 
Planning Officer (Archaeology) 
Lancashire County Council Historic Environment Team 
Development Management 
Planning & Environment 
Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100 
Preston 
County Hall 
PR1 0LD 
 


